
       

   PUBLIC NOTICE  
 

    PEOPLE’S MEETING & STATES MEETING 
 MAY 2020 

 
 

 

Take notice that on Wednesday 13th May at 14:30pm the States of 
Alderney will be meeting to transact the business to be contained in 
a Billet d’Etat issued on Friday 1st May and published on the States 
of Alderney website (www.alderney.gov.gg).  If you are unable to 
access the online copy of the Billet d’Etat a copy may be posted to 
you upon request. 
 
By virtue of The Emergency Powers (Coronavirus) (General 
Provision) (Bailiwick of Guernsey) Regulations, 2020 the meeting will 
not be open to the public, and will be held remotely.  Members of 
the public may follow the meeting by listening to the local radio 
station QuayFM, (107.1FM). 
 
There will not be a People’s Meeting in advance of the States 
Meeting.  Members of the public may however raise comment upon 
matters contained in the Billet d’Etat in writing.  Any questions 
should be posted or sent by email to president.alderney@gov.gg by 
no later than 5pm on Wednesday 6th May.  Any questions received 
will be summarised and read by the convenor during the States 
Meeting. 
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